Department of

Human Resources

Memo

To: Randy Poe, Superintendent

From: Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date: June 5,2018
Re:  Coaches’ Handbook

The recommended KSBA updates and revisions to the Coaches’ Handbook have been reviewed
and accepted by all appropriate departments within Boone County Schools.

Human Resources recommends that the Board accept the Coaches’ Handbook as revised and
reviewed for 2018-2019.



